
Office of Community Outreach and Notification 

  Weekly Construction Bulletin    

 

Myrtle Avenue Streetscape & Plaza Reconstruction      Project # HWPLZ001K 
 

Brooklyn                           Friday, 9/25/2015 
 

The following is an anticipated work schedule for the upcoming week. However, due to unforeseen field and weather conditions, it may 

become necessary to change some scheduled work locations and operations and dates.  Please note, parking may be restricted in work area. 
 

Date Location Operation Work Hours 

9-29-15 to 

10-02-15 

Myrtle Avenue between Hall Street 

and Grand Avenue  

 

Removal of existing watermain  

and  

Installation of chute connection 

 

7:00am---4:00pm 

9/29/15 

(for approximately 

6 weeks) 

Myrtle Avenue from Classon Avenue  

to Waverly Avenue 

 

Anticipated water main work and intermittent 

water service interruptions will take place. 
 

8:00am – 5:00pm 

 

NOTES:  

 WATER SHUT-OFF NOTIFICATIONS: In addition to a 72- hour Advisory, a prior 24-hour notification will be distributed/posted to any/all affected location(s). 

o for approximately the next 6-weeks, anticipated water main work and intermittent water service interruptions 

will take place. 
  
 NO PARKING SIGNS: will be distributed/posted 72-hours prior to the temporary elimination of street parking. Please observe posted parking regulations in 

construction areas. 
 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: Contact Christopher Fields, the Community Construction Liaison at 718-8573283 or email: myrtleplazaccl@gmail.com    

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation during this construction project. 

 

 


